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June 11, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Gregory Murrill 
Division Administrator 
Attn: Dr. Kwame Arhin 
Federal Highway Administration 
Maryland Division 
George H. Fallon Federal Building 
31 Hopkins Plaza, Suite 1520 
Baltimore MD  21201 
 
Ms. Terry Garcia Crews  
Regional Administrator 
Attn: Mr. Ryan Long 
Federal Transit Administration 
1760 Market Street. Suite 500 
Philadelphia PA  19103 
 
Dear Mr. Murrill and Ms. Crews: 
 
The Maryland Department of Transportation (MDOT) hereby amends the Fiscal Year (FY) 2019 – 2022 
Maryland Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) to include the Cumberland Area 
Metropolitan Planning Area (CAMPO) FY 2022 - FY 2025 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP).  
This TIP was approved by the CAMPO Council on March 25, 2021.  The MDOT has assigned Control 
#19-128 for this amendment.  The document can be accessed at the following online link:   
 
https://www.alleganygov.org/DocumentCenter/View/5774/Cumberland-MD-WV-PA-TIP-FY-2022-25-
Adopted-March-2021.pdf 
 
The Maryland Statewide Transportation Improvement Program continues to be fiscally constrained.   
Should you have additional questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Ian Beam at 410-865-1280, toll free 
888-713-1414 or via e-mail at ibeam@mdot.maryland.gov.  Of course, please feel free to contact me 
directly. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Tyson Byrne 
Regional Planning Manager 
Office of Planning and Capital Programming 
 
cc: Mr. Ian Beam, Regional Planner, OPCP, MDOT 
 


